
From: Transportation Commission
To: Jennifer Warner
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] 6A
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2024 10:30:41 AM

8/28 TC 6A public comment
 
From: Alex Spehr  
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 6:11 PM
To: Transportation Commission <tc@alamedaca.gov>
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] 6A
 
 
It's for the Link 21 project 
 
On Wed, Aug 28, 2024, 5:42 PM Transportation Commission <tc@alamedaca.gov>
wrote:

Do you mean 6C, the Caltrans project on Broadway/Otis?

-----Original Message-----
From: Alex Spehr  
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 5:42 PM
To: Transportation Commission <tc@alamedaca.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 6A

I support Drew Dara-Abrams' comments. There should be bike parking, but not
much car parking.

Thank you,
Alex Spehr
candidate for EBMUD board ward 5
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From: Transportation Commission
To: Jennifer Warner
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Comment re Rail connection from Alameda
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2024 10:23:32 AM

8/28 TC 6A
 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2024 7:14 PM
To: Transportation Commission <tc@alamedaca.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comment re Rail connection from Alameda
 
I was unable to find the usual spots to raise my hand and comment during the
meeting.
I am in favor of a BART connector or just a bus/shuttle from Alameda.
Gabriela delaRiva
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